STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avwo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 1980
GOVERNOR February 13 ’ 1985 HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240

(505) 393-6161

Southern Union Exploration Company
Texas Federal Building, Suite 400
1217 Main Street

Dallas, TX 75202

ATTN: Pat Harold

SUBJECT: South Lane SWD #35-D
Section 35, T10S, R35E

Gentlemen:

A letter was sent June 18, 1984, advising you that the 0CD would
conduct a pressure test on the above-referenced disposal well in 1984.

Mr. Alvin Wilks of your firm informed Evelyn Downs of this office on
July 16, 1984, that there would be no need to test the well since it
had a casing leak and that new tubing was being ordered for the well.

However, we have checked with Mr. Wilks on several occasions and he
advises that the work has not been done to get the well repaired and
back on active disposal.

You are hereby requested to submit Form C-103 by March 1, 1985,
indicating your plans for.repair or plugging of this well. Work will

- need to be completed within 60 days and we will want to witness repair
work.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

JS/ED

~

cc:(\filgv/)



